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GATEWAY ROBOTICS CHALLENGE TO 
BE HELD AT HYLAND ARENA 

August 13, 2019 

 

FIRST Robotics will hold its Gateway Robotics Challenge at Lindenwood University’s 
Hyland Arena on Sept. 28 at 8:30 a.m. as part of the organization’s partnership with the 
university. The “off-season” event is a competition among high school-level teams to 
compete one last time in this year’s challenge, Destination: Deep Space, before the new 
competition season launches in January. 

As a sponsor of FIRST Robotics, Lindenwood hosted a kick-off event in January at the 
university’s J. Scheidegger for the Arts, where high school-level teams learned the 
details of the challenge for this year’s competition and could virtually inspect some scale 
models of the game pieces. 

Lindenwood also hosted the state competition at the Hyland Arena in May in with 170-
pound industrial-grade robots, designed by the student teams specifically to complete 
the challenge. The Sept. 28 event offers teams another opportunity to compete with the 
same challenge as was used in the May competition. More than 1,000 friends, family, 
and fans are expected to attend the September event. 

“Lindenwood University is proud to continue our partnership with FIRST, hosting a 
tremendous group of students on campus this fall to participate in the Gateway Robotics 
Challenge,” said Kara Schilli, assistant vice president for enrollment management at 
Lindenwood. “Students involved with FIRST acquire important professional and life 
skills, leaving with the confidence to be innovators in science and technology for the 
future. These students directly reflect those who thrive at Lindenwood University.” 
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